

AOC Supports HB 4041

The Association of Oregon Counties (AOC) supports HB 4041. HB 4041 will provide more flexibility for counties who are interested in providing energy improvement financing for qualifying facilities. By allowing counties to facilitate private financing, this opens the possibility of more energy improvement loans. These loans will benefit the community by not only lowering energy consumption and reducing costs for the facilities owners, but by also creating new jobs in the energy improvement industry. For more information on AOC's position please contact policy manager, Mark Nystrom (mnystrom@aocweb.org/503-585-8351)